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Traffic Alert  

 
Chip Sealing on NM 11  

Deming, NM 
  
Deming - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be chip sealing on 
NM 11 next week.  There will be a road closure on NM 11 from Florida Street to Pear Street.  
All commercial traffic will be detoured at Rock Hound through Country Club.  Detour signs will 
be posted. 
 
The work scheduled for New Mexico 11 is as follows: 
 

• From 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. beginning Wednesday, August 26, 2015 through Thursday, 
August 27, 2015. 

  
### 

 
 
For information regarding this project contact Gene Paulk, NMDOT District One Maintenance 
(575) 544-6544 gene.paulk@state.nm.us, or Bridget Spedalieri, NMDOT at (575) 525-7340 
bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us . 
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